From: Jeff Demers [mailto:JeffD@frllc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2007 4:57 PM

To: ANDERSON Marion

Cc: DOUGHERTY Michael

Subject: Willamette Water Company request for 30 day extension of UI 272

Marion,

Pursuant to our conversation this afternoon, this is to request that Willamette Water Co be granted an additional
30 days on its Affiliated Interest application.

Thank You,

Jeff Demers
Director of Operations
Willametie Water Company

9/5/2007



